

## Dear Families,

My name is Mr. Zinter (but you can call me Mr. Z!), and I'm delighted to introduce myself as your 4th grade teacher! I am very excited for this new school year, and I cannot wait to meet you all!

Our classroom is a place where curiosity is encouraged, creativity is celebrated, and learning is an adventure. Together, we will explore 4th grade through hands-on activities, engaging projects, and lively discussions. I am committed to creating a supportive environment where each student feels welcome and can thrive academically and personally.

I have received my Master's degree in Education and my teaching credential from California Baptist University. I have lived in Southern California my entire life, and I love it here! I am married to a wonderful woman, Michala, and we have a dog named Remi. Some of my favorite activities include reading, playing video games and board games, spending time with my wife, and playing basketball.

I believe in the power of teamwork between school and home, so please don't hesitate to contact me via email or Class Dojo with any questions, insights, or even a funny anecdote about your child's day. Communication is key to your child's success, and I look forward to keeping you updated on our classroom adventures through Class Dojo and the weekly newsletters!



Best regards,

Mr. Zinter